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Principals Corner
BY JENNIFER BERG

Dear Tri-County Families and Students:   
ISASP is fast approaching and I  am excited to see how well  our students
perform. The ISASP (Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress)
assessments will  be administered the week of April  12th-April  16th from
8:30 a.m.-10:30 a.m. with make-up assessments the following week.
Students need to be on time when arriving at school or they will  go
directly to an alternative location instead of interrupting the classrooms. 
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All  students in grades 3rd-11th are
required to test in the state of Iowa. Thank
you to the kitchen staff  for providing fresh
fruit and cheese sticks for our students to
enjoy on their testing break.  
The prom theme is Masquerade Ball  and
will  be held on April  10th,  2012.  The Grand
March is from 3:00 p.m.-4:30 p.m. with
tickets available at the door.  The dance
will  be held in the evening at 8:00
p.m.-11 :30 p.m. 
The Conditions for Learning Survey will  be
administered in April  to students in
grades 3rd-12th grade.  All  Iowa public
schools are required to use this
assessment.  A parent informational letter
will  be sent home explaining more details
regarding the survey.  The purpose of the
survey is  to improve safety,  student
engagement,  and learning environment.
This will  be completed during the school
day.



Tuesday,  April  6 Return to School
Elementary Concert 6:00 pm
 

Wednesday,  April  7-  1 :00pm Dismissal
  Preschool Parent Meeting 6:00 pm
  Kindergarten Round-Up Meeting 6:30 pm

Friday,  April  9- Kindergarten Round-Up
(No School for current Kindergarten
Students)
4th Quarter Midtern Grades 3-12

April  12-16- ISASP Testing Grades 3-11

Wednesday April  14- 1 :00pm Dismissal

Wednesday April  21-  1 :00pm Dismissal

Wednesday,  April  28- 1 :00pm Dismissal

April Dates to Remember
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Winter Sports Awards
BY ADRIANNE THOMAS

Winter Sports Awards were given out in March
for Girls and Boys Basketball .   All  8 of the Girls
Basketball  players received the Academic All
State Award; Delanie Little,  Alyssa Conrad,
Sadie McKain,  Tessa Fisher,  Macie Schmidt,
Chloe Staley,  Grace Randall  and Gracie
Will iams(not present) .   All  8 of the girls also
lettered in Basketball .  According to Coach
Chad Little the Most Improved Person on the
"team" goes to Marina Flores as she helped out
with practices throughout the season.

In Boys Basketball ,  2 boys were f irst t ime letter
earners,  Scott Rivett and Kale Kitzman.  The
following players also lettered; Dayton Pace,
Dylan Icenbice,  Kobe Riffel ,  David Gil lam, Eli
Molyneux,  Corbyn Thomas,  Jeremiah Seaton,
and AJ Staley.  Junior Varsity players recognised
were Xzavier Patterson and Dayton Orr-Myer.  
 Corbyn Thomas earned the South Iowa Cedar
League All  Academic team award while Dylan
Icenbice and Dayton Pace earned Honorable
Mentions for Academics.   
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The FFA Awards Banquet was held March 20,  2021 at
Tri-County Community School.   In attendance was
guest speaker,  Senator Kevin Kinney,  The results for
the 2021 Sub District ,  Welding Team-Gold 3rd,
Individual-Hope Seaton, Gold 3rd,  Individual-Jennah
Thomas,  Silver,  Job Interview Lauren Molyneux,  Silver
Alt ,  Public Speaking-Emily Roberts,  Silver Alt ,  Ag
Broadcasting-Reanna Quiroz,  Silver.   2021 District
Results- Welding Team-Bronze Individual-Jennah
Thomas,  Silver,  Individual-Hope Seaton, Bronze.
Students going to 2021 State,  April  19-20;  Farm
Business Management-Hope Seaton, Lauren Molyneux
and Sadie McKain;  Greenhand Test-Chloe Zittergruen.

During the Award Banquet,  Principal Jennifer Berg,
was given an Honorary Member Award and Mr.  Stiegel
was given the Star Award. The FFA students also had a
wonderful tribute for Mr.  Strigel as he is retir ing this
year.   There were some beautiful  memories,  thank you
Mr.  Striegel for your years of service at Tri-County
School.   Mr.  Striegel introduced his successor,  Nicole
Craig who will  take over FFA duties.

FFA Awards Banquet
BY ADRIANNE THOMAS
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April Students of the Month
PreSchool-Carter Jager
Kindergarten-Milo Fogle
1st Grade-Natalie Terwill iger
2nd Grade-Braxton Krumm
3rd Grade-Adam Bos Rauch
4th Grade-Leah Triplett
5th Grade-Nolan Randall
6th Grade-Alexandria McCulloch
8th Grade-Michael VerPloeg
10th Grade-Grace Randall
Congratulations Students for your hard work!








